Sam Dunning <info@ukctransparency.org>

King's College London - Freedom of Information Request: 405.23

Information Compliance <info-compliance@kcl.ac.uk> 8 August 2023 at 16:22
To: Sam Dunning <director@ukctransparency.org>

Dear Sam Dunning,

Further to your request for information, please be advised that question 1 cannot be answered in its current format as
it is not asking for specific information currently held by the College. For further information please see p.12-14,
specifically the section ‘Description of the information’, in the ICO Guidance attached to assist you in making your
request valid.

Regarding question 2, the information you have requested is already reasonably accessible via the King’'s
College London’s website. The information has therefore been withheld under Section 21 of the FOIA
(“information reasonably accessible to the applicant by other means’).

You can access the College Council agenda and minutes here:

https://www.kcl.ac.uk/about/governance-policies-and-procedures/college-council/agenda-and-minutes

This completes the university’s response to your information request, and it has been closed. However, you are
welcome to submit a new Freedom of Information (FOI) request at any time.

Kind Regards,

Information Compliance Officer
Department of Business Assurance
King’s College London

Room: SW1.09

Somerset House East Wing

Strand Campus

WC2R 2LS





